
The best way for you to grow in 
your relationship with God isn't by 
watching videos of other people 
talking about God, but by you 
learning how to engage with God 
on your own day by day, week by 
week. For the next few weeks, we 
won't be releasing weekly videos 
for our student ministry, but you 
can keep growing in your 
relationship with God by doing 
four things: 1) reading the Bible 
regularly, 2) praying regularly, 3) 
meeting with your small group on 
Zoom, and 4) worshiping from 
home. 

To  get you going, we've created 
a tool called "Win Your Week." 
Check it out in the student section 
of our family resources page.

Over the next few weeks, stay up 
to date with what your campus' 
student ministry is doing by 
following them on social media 
and going to your small group. 
They're going to be doing some 
fun things you can take part in 
digitally and we'll be letting you 
know about our summer plans!

While you may have to keep your 
distance from others, don't let that 
keep you from making an impact 
on them in this unique season. 
Right now is the perfect time to 
love your neighbors in practical 
ways like mowing their lawn for 
them or finding other ways to serve 
them. It's also the perfect time to 
share Jesus with your friends. Post 
your testimony or something about 
Jesus on social media, do a Zoom 
or FaceTime chat where you read 
the Bible together, or just call or 
text a friend and ask them how 
they're doing and how you can be 
praying for them. 

Whatever you do, don't waste this 
amazing opportunity to point 
people to Jesus!
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Be very careful, then, how you live—not as unwise but as wise, making 
the most of every opportunity. Ephesians 5:15-16

https://pinelake.org/family-resources/#students



